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The Yarmouth (Isle of Wight) Harbour Commissioners 

Notice to Mariners  
Yarmouth Harbour 

 

Safe Distance Clearance of Pier Head 
 

 
 

No: 4/2025 Date: 02 January 2025 

 
 

 

Vessels arriving at or leaving from Yarmouth Harbour are strongly advised to keep a clear 
distance of 100m when passing the north side of the pier head. 

Anglers frequently fish from Yarmouth Pier Head and their lines are difficult to see, especially 
in bright sunlight. Mariners are therefore advised to keep well clear to avoid snagging or 
cutting fishing lines and potentially incurring damage to their boats and/or crew. 

 

 
Tim Adams 
 
Tim Adams 
Harbour Master  
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